
LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE OPENING OF THE 2021 CACHE COUNTY BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 17-36-24 and 17-36-26, Utah Code Annotated,

1953 as amended, that the Cache County Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday,

November 23, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the Cache County Historic Courthouse, Council Chambers, at

199 North Main, Logan, Utah for the purpose of amending the 2021 Budget.

All interested parties may appear at the hearing and voice their opinion relative to the proposed

amendments. Copies of the proposed amendments are on file for public inspection in the

County Finance Department, County Administration Building, 179 North Main, Suite 202, Cache

County, Utah.
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